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I want to be sure the OIC is investing my tax money in a responsible, prudent way, 

which clearly means getting out of fossil fuels. Fossil fuels are a losing proposition. If 

we keep investing in them -- as everyone else dumps them --the state could end up 

with worthless "stranded assets" 

 

The OIC is not good about sharing it's work; this bill requires them to be transparent, 

so we all know what they are doing with our money. Transparency leads to 

accountability. 

 

The OIC is a state agency. They should be required to be transparent. Transparency 

builds trust. 


